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8th December 2021 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Year 5 residential - save the date! 
 
We are pleased to say we have been able to secure a date for Year 5 to attend a residential at the 
Pioneer Centre in the summer term. We don’t normally run a residential trip for Year 5, however we 
are conscious that this cohort missed out in their opportunity to do this last year. 
 
The planned date is the 15th - 18th June 2022. 
 
These trips are an excellent opportunity for children to experience a wide range of outdoor activities 
and to build important skills such as teamwork and resilience. The Pioneer Centre offers this in a 
controlled environment near to home in Cleobury Mortimer. 
 
More details on payment plans and of the trip itself will follow however we wanted to let you know if 
this provisional date so you have it in your diaries! 
 
Many thanks 
Samantha Hill 
Head of School 
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